
 

December Memory Verse - Isaiah 9:6-7a 
“For unto us a child is born, to us a son is given, and the government will be on his shoulders.  And he will be 

called Wonderful Counselor, Mighty God, Everlasting Father, Prince of Peace.  Of the greatness of his government 
and peace there will be no end.” 

To see what’s coming up at Steele Heights visit: https://shbc.ca/events-2/ 

Snow Shoveling Helpers Needed! 
 

If you can shovel the walks at the church 
in the evenings and weekend one or more 

weeks this winter, please    
contact the church office or 

sign up at the Welcome Center.  
Thank you! 

 

Church Office Closure 
 

The church office will    
be closed from               

Dec 25 - Jan 1, 2025.       

 

Christmas Eve Candlelight     
Services 

Tuesday, December 24              
4pm & 6pm 

Join us for a wonderful evening 
of worship and       

celebration! 

Send prayer              
requests to: 

prayer@shbc.ca 

Family Sunday Meal 
January 5, 10-11am in the Gym                        

This is a great chance for our 
church family to share a light 

meal and fellowship.    
If you can help with 
serving or clean-up, 
please sign up at the  

Welcome Center. 

ATTENTION PARENTS! 
There will be no Power Up    

TODAY and Sunday, Dec 29 for 
children ages 2 to grade 6.    
Activity packets will be available for      

children attending the service.   
The nursery will remain open for children 

ages 0-23 months but there will be no   
volunteer caregivers at this time.  You are 
welcome to sit and enjoy the service on 

the screen while your little one plays.   
 

Thank-you SHBC for your generous    
giving in 2024! 

If you would like an update on your 
2024 giving record, please  

contact our Financial Secretary, 
Gerry Semler (gerry@shbc.ca). 

Please be in prayer for our Brazil Team as they prepare to 
travel to Chain of Love in April 2025: Rick & Jean Dunbar, 

Kim Dykshoorn, Pastor Gordon Poley, Kevin Hanna,    
Clinton Bezan, Samantha Chen, Ross, Becky & 
Edison Hanna.  If you would like to financially 

support this mission project, please note                    
“Brazil Mission Project” on your offering         

envelope or e-Transfer. 

Senior’s Social Events in January 
 

Friday, January 3, 12:30-4pm: Potluck!       
Bring a dish to share. 

 

Friday, January 31, 1:30-4pm: Fitness for Seniors!     
Special guest, Darryl Tetz from Northgate Baptist,        

will be demonstrating how to exercise and keep in shape 
as seniors.  He will be showing movements that are        

beneficial for even those with limited mobility.          
Bring a healthy snack! 

 

*please note - no Senior’s Social in December.    
 

 Beginning on January 12, we will be starting 
a new sermon series on the “Sermon on the 

Mount”.  Come to the Welcome Center today 
to sign up for a life group and preregister for 

a copy of the life group study guide which      
accompanies the sermon series.                  

The official life group launch date will be January 12.  
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Donations via e-Transfer: giving@shbc.ca 

 

Lead Pastor: ext. 24 

 Darren Platt - darren@shbc.ca 

Family Pastor: ext. 22 

 Bonnie Coram - bonnie@shbc.ca 

Student/Young Adult Pastor: 

 Ben Kroeker  - ben@shbc.ca 

Senior Adults Pastor: Gordon Poley - gord@shbc.ca                             

Outreach Pastor: Jamal Kimbanga - jamal@shbc.ca 

Intercultural Ministries Pastor:                                  

 Nelson Mukiza - nelson@shbc.ca 

Children’s Pastor: ext. 23 

 Ameris Platt - ameris@shbc.ca 

Director of Worship & Connections Ministries:      

 Daisy Ejang - daisy@shbc.ca 

Associate Ministry Director: ext. 31 

 Favour Adeleye - office@shbc.ca 

Receptionist: ext. 21 

 Kim Vallevand - reception@shbc.ca 

Bookkeeper: ext. 25 

 Raysa Ophir - accounting@shbc.ca 

Early Learning and Child Care Centre Director: 

 Lorena Flores - (780) 473-5437/elcc@shbc.ca 

 

 
Please pray for our      

children as they celebrate 
the Christmas season  

with family. 

Sermon Notes:   

Please PRAY for… 
 

The Alberta Baptist Association (ABA)          
Church of the Week: 

NewLife Community Church 
(Lloydminster, SK) 

 

The Missionary Focus of the Month: 
  Paulo Réquia and the church that he 
pastors in Brazil as they help sponsor 

children to be able to attend their  
summer camp ministry in January.  

Pray that these children would    
have an opportunity to hear the   

gospel at camp. 

 

 

Sunday, December 22, 2024 
 

• Worship 

• Sermon: Pastor Gordon Poley  

Please visit the Welcome Center if you’d like more 
information on Baptism, Membership, Life Groups, 

Ministry Opportunities & More! 


